
Please read the following information carefully as it may impact your treatment
at Comprehensive Rehab

Thank you for allowing Comprehensive Rehab to be part of your healthcare and
rehabilitation. Our number one goal is to provide you with the best care available.
We have come through some very difficult times with the COVID pandemic,
changing the trajectory of healthcare requiring Comprehensive Rehab to make
some adjustments. Please review the following:

Staffing has become extremely challenging in an already very competitive
industry. We must utilize the staff that we have while we continue to pursue
qualified professionals that are passionate about the philosophy that
Comprehensive Rehab was founded on.  To allow for this, you may see a reduction
in frequency of visits and changes in your schedule.

HOW CAN YOU HELP:

*Please attend all scheduled appointments.
*Please be flexible in your appointment times.
*Embrace the opportunity to see multiple staff within our facility as
appropriate. Diversity is key to improvement in therapy, in most situations.

COVID:

Comprehensive Rehab will continue to do our best to always ensure the safety
and wellness of our staff and patients.

Thank you for your continued loyalty,

Comprehensive Rehab Staff

01/06/2022


